
 

 
17th February, 2021                                                 Return to    LEVEL 2  
 

Dear parents, whanau and caregivers, 
 
From tomorrow the school will be open for everyone at Level 2. We will be taking extra care to 
make sure your children are safe and practising good hygiene and social distancing where possible. 
 
We ask parents to stay away if possible and ring the office if you need to.  
 
If you do need to come into school, please keep 2 metres from others and if possible, stay out of the 
classrooms. We love having you at school but for now we need to keep everyone safe. 
 
Parent- student- teacher conferences planned for Thursday are postponed. I will send out new 
dates tomorrow. Thank you for your patience with this. 
 
You may also notice work happening to the Hall roof. Please stay away from this area while a new 
roof is put on the Hall. Thank you. 
 
 
Kia Kaha 
 
Shirley Hardcastle 
Principal. 
 
PS  Lunches will be supplied to all children as usual. 
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